Due to the Police Chief retiring, the Village of Brandon is currently exploring future options for the
Brandon-Fairwater Police Department, Option one, would be to post the open position and operate the
department as it has. Option two would be to contract with the Fond du Lac County Sheriffs
department for an officer dedicated to the village for a predetermined amount of time. Public input is
certainly weicome. Please contact one of your local elected officials:

Gary Henker — 920-346-2966 or ghenker57 @gmail.com

Mark Horvath —920-579-8623 or mhorvath10@yahoo.com
Vance Henning — 920-960-9727 or marance5859@gmail.com
Terra Mattheis — terra.mattheis@gmail.com

Dan Redeker — 920-517-1524 or dredeker27 @gmail.com
Jeremiah Storer — 608-604-4997 or jeremiahstorer@yahoo.com

Mike Walgenbach —920-229-9750 or mikewaigenbachd@gmail.com



